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Dear Valued Customer, 
Littelfuse is changing the color of the ATO/Mini fuse Puller 165.0005.0002 and 165.0005.0001 from black 
to yellow. Littelfuse is making this change due to difficulties experienced by customers that have designed 
the puller into their fuse boxes:  their quality scanners can not ‘see’ the black puller inside the black box.  
By changing the color to yellow, the puller becomes more visible both to the human eye, as well as in 
electronic scanner systems. 
 
There is no change to the puller other than the colorant used in the resin.  The yellow colorant added to 
the current resin has been fully tested in the harsh under-the-hood environement, and has been in use 
with other Littelfuse pullers for many years. 
 
Littelfuse is in the process of implementing this change immediately, but the change will be implemented 
as a running change so customers may continue to receive stock in the black color as we work through our 
safety stock of the black variation. 
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased 
to answer any questions you may have.   Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Jenny Kiolbasa 
Jenny Kiolbasa 
Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit 
Passenger Car Products 
jkiolbasa@littelfuse.com 
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